
From: smorita@zoho.com
To: Elaine McCloskey
Subject: Re:
Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 7:01:26 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

SORRY!  I didn't provide my address but I do appreciate my question being heard!

Thanks again!!
Shawna Morita
71 E William st
Delaware Oh

Too late. First timer. 

On Apr 13, 2021 10:01 PM, smorita@zoho.com wrote:
Hello,

I am a neighbor in close proximity to this property for 24 years. We share a walkway
between our homes.  Ms Katenkamp had shared that she is converting the property to
apartment living. I would like to know if this will be HUD housing or low income
apartments?  

Kindest regards,

Shawna Morita
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